

Town of The Blue Mountains

32 Mill Street, Box 310
THORNBURY, ON N0H 2P0
www.thebluemountains.ca

OFFICE OF: REG RUSSWURM, MBA, P.Eng.
Director of Engineering & Public Works
Email: russwurm@thebluemountains.ca
Phone: 519-599-3131 Ext 260

February 3, 2014

Mr. R. Mark Palmer, P. Eng. Greenland International Consulting Ltd. 120 Hume Street Collingwood, ON L9Y 1V5

Dear Mark:

On behalf of the Town of The Blue Mountains, we would like to thank you and your organization for your specialized technical support in a peer review capacity over the past four years and for your project administration support during a Town staff member's leave of absence. Your team not only provided timely review of all drainage related features of development applications but introduced updated municipal design criteria addressing changing climatic conditions. By unraveling the weather factors that impact snow melt potential, your team has helped the Town better understand how to be proactive in developing sustainable infrastructure given our unique community.

Your team's support assisted in keeping Town's development projects moving forward efficiently. In addition to this, the review and introduction of updated municipal design criteria and construction standards addressing changing climatic conditions, continues to ensure the Town of The Blue Mountains fulfills its mandate for sustainable development. We look forward to implementing these changes in our municipal criteria early this year and also we look forward to our continued work together with your renewed contract for the next four years.

Sincerely

Reg Russwurm MBA, P. Eng.

Director of Engineering and Public Works

Town of The Blue Mountains

RR/jmf